
Dear Parents/Carers        7 June 2019 
 
Y4 Leavers’ Service – Newcastle Cathedral – Thursday 20 June 2019 
 
On Thursday 20 June Year 4 children are to take part in the Leavers' Service at Newcastle Cathedral.  
The service begins at 10.45am.  We will be travelling to Newcastle by coach leaving school at 
9.30am.  After the service children will be brought back to school for lunch. 
 
Clothing 
Children need to come to school in their school uniform.  
 
Permission  
Please complete and return the reply slip below to give permission for your child to travel to and 
take part in this event.   
 
Contribution 
There is no charge for travel to this event; cost will be covered by school. 
 
Photography  
Photographs will be taken at the Leavers’ Service as The Diocese of Newcastle hope to publicise the 
service in the local media.  Please indicate on the reply slip if you are happy for your child to be part 
of any photographs taken.  
 
Please return the reply slip by Friday 14 June.   
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Miss J Ainsley 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Year 4 Leavers’ Service – Thursday 20 June 
 
Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Permission to attend 
I give permission for my child to attend the Leavers' Service at Newcastle Cathedral. 
 
  Yes   No 
 
Photography Permission  
I give permission for my child to be part of any photographs taken at the Leavers’ Service and 
understand that they may be used by The Diocese to publicise the service to local media.  
 
  Yes   No 
 

 
Parent/Carer Name (please print): ………………………………………………. 
 
Parent/Carer signature: ………………………………………………………………. 


